Attached you will find & first draft of the section of
the report on frectures in Liberty ships. I would appreciate
receiving your comments by Tuesday, so that the report can be
placed in final shape and issued before the proposed recess.

Another section consisting almost entirely of figures in-
mmmmmmumcm;cummmm
of Liberty ships is not yet completed becsuse some of the yards

have not furnished final figures. It will be avallable by Monday,




